
Parkshore Marina Association 
Board of Directors 

Lake Washington - Seattle, Washington 

July 1st, 2023 

ANNOUNCEMENT
A new day and Continuity of Operations! 

A huge thank you to Doug Benjamin for his service to the Association these past 11 
years and hope calm seas and smooth sailing in his future ventures.  Doug’s last day as 
the Marina Manager was June 30th, 2023.  The Board accepted his resignation in May 
and we are glad the transition is moving forward with our new Manager, Ed Casey, 
starting on Monday July 3rd, 2023! 

During the interim, please contact the Marina office at (206) 725-3330 and you will be 
forwarded to one of the Director’s phones supporting everyone during this period. 

The landscaper’s have begun their new contract! 

JDI Structures LLC, our new Maintenance Contractor, has begun work on the Dry 
Storage area and will continue with trimming of hedges and removal of dead grass for 
re-grading and striping of the Dry Storage Area.  The grass application was completed 
today with a non-toxic product. 

Maintenance will begin in the clubhouse! 

JDI Structures LLC will provide General Maintenance and upkeep beginning in the 
clubhouse area, that does not require permitting, on July 3rd, 2023.  Items include Fire 
and Smoke prevention updates and washing of the outside of clubhouse. 

It looks to be a busy Independence Day Weekend! 

Please remember for all our members, one (1) parking stall plus one (1) guest stall per 
owner/renter in the Marina, unless additional stalls are registered.  If parking is full on 
the “A” gate side, check out the “B” gate side with just a short walk over the bridge! 

2023 Registrations are due on each vessel today! 

A quick reminder that registration decals are required to be installed today, July 1st, 

2023.  Please forward a copy of your registration to the Marina Office via email or drop 
them in the slot in the office door.  Those vessels not registered today, will be fined in 
accordance with the Rules & Regulations: $10 per day for those vessels not properly 
decaled.  

Have a great and safe Independence Holiday! 

Regards, 
Board of Directors, Parkshore Marina Association 


